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The attached "Report on Co-Curricular Fees in Pennsylvania" is comments and 
information compiled by Michael Snopkowski, the former Athletic Director at 
Penncrest High School in the Rose Tree Media School District in Delaware County.  
Also attached, please find comments from our community submitted at the 
February 27, 2006 Personnel / Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities Committee 
meeting. 
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